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The Scottish Environment Protection Agency (SEPA) has published Official
Statistics today (31 March 2020) which provide details of waste from
households, construction and demolition, and commerce and industry for
calendar year 2018.

These are known as the Waste from all Sources statistics and they are
published at:

Data on waste are collected to monitor policy effectiveness, and to support
policy development, particularly commitments in the Scottish Government’s
Making Things Last – A Circular Economy Strategy for Scotland.

The figures are accurate at the time of publication, however data may be
updated if further revisions are necessary. Normally these revisions will be
published concurrent with the next official release.
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